
Live Revived In 2025 ~ Part 1: Fatal Distractions  

Scripture: Luke 10:38-42, Phil 4:6-7, John 21:15-19 

 

Live ____________________________________________________________________________ in 2025 

Martha was _________________________________________________________________ - vv. 40-41 

So what’s going on here with Martha/or Me??? 

• She is distracted by ____________________________________________________________ 

• Busyness is the _____________________________________________________________ way. 

• Busyness can be an __________________________________________ to our spiritual life! 

• Busyness leads to a _______________________________________________________ in God 

and ______________________________________________________________________ with God. 

• Busyness leads to wrong ________________________________ as we take our eyes and  

trust from Jesus! 

• Busyness leads to ______________________________________ people out of your way or 

_______________________________ them into the wrong way. 

• Busyness leads to __________________________________ when you don’t get your way. 

We need to ____________________________________________ in God’s plan - Prov. 16:9; 14:12 

You can be ____________________________________________ and not distracted - 1 Cor. 16:15 

• Busyness that is not _______________________________ by God is not blessed by God. 

• This leads to distraction and _____________________________________________________  

 

“Do you _____________________ me?” - Jesus 

  Let’s Connect!  Scan the QR code to tell us  
  a little about yourself  and find more information 

  about Bethel ministries.  

January 5, 2025 

 

9:00 am - Engage Worship  
Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship  
*Sunday School classes are available during both services.* 

 
 

Live Revived In 2025 ~ Part 1: Fatal Distractions 
Pastor Derek Elkins 

 
6:00pm ~ Liberty Quartet 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Welcome 



WELCOME 

Derek Elkins 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Executive Pastor 

 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Desiree Ferring 
Youth Pastor 

Kaisha Vanden Bosch 
Bethel Kids Director 

Shout for joy to the LORD, all the earth.                                                             
Worship the LORD with gladness; come before him with joyful songs. 

~ Psalm 100:1-2 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

Lydia Finger 
Early Childhood Director 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Monday, January 6 

Upward Practices Start 

Tuesday, January 7 

8:30am Un-Deck the Halls 

1:00-4:00pm   Pickleball 

6:30pm Young Adult Bible Study 

Wednesday, January 8 

11:45am Lunch Bunch 

6:00pm Membership Class 

6:30pm  Solo Mamas Closet 

6:30pm 3D Kids/Teens 

6:30pm Embrace Grace 

6:30pm Adult Bible Studies 

 

Thursday, January 9 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

10:30am Tot Time 

6:30pm Celebrate Recovery 

7:00pm Adult Bible Study 

Friday, January 10 

Upward Basketball Games 

Saturday, January 11 

Upward Basketball Games 

1:00pm Embrace Grace Baby Shower 

Sunday, January 12 

9:00am Engage Worship 

10:45am Traditional Worship 

12:15pm Kids’ Department Training 

6:00pm House of Prayer 

Our online giving program is Amplify. Text “GIVE” to        
208-428-6344 or scan the QR code here. You can also visit our 

website at bethelnazarene.org/give to give online.  
  

  

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building 
and need  assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.** 

Liberty Quartet in Concert - Back by popular demand! Join us on Sunday, January 5, 2025 at 

6:00pm. We will be taking a love offering to support their ministry. 

Lunch Bunch - *PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE—Wednesday, January 8th. All ladies, young & old, single 
or married, are invited. Join us in the Fellowship Hall on Wednesday, January 8th at 11:45am. Call Bertie if 

you have any questions. 

Secret Sister Prayer Ministry -  We will be drawing names for the new year after January 12! There are 
new Secret Sister forms available by the Event Table, please get them back to the office by January 12. 
Secret Sister is first and foremost a prayer ministry. It gives you the opportunity to pray specifically for a 
sister in Christ throughout the year. The monthly gift should just be a small token ($10 or less) to say you’re 

thinking about them. Talk with Jackie Thornton if you have questions. 

Heart of Home - Wednesdays 6:30-8:00pm beginning January 8th. This class meets while the kids are in 
their Wednesday evening classes.  We will meet for 5 weeks. If you want the accompanying book, you 
can order it on Amazon or other retailers:  Habits of the Household by Justin Whitmel Earley. Please 

reach out to Pastor Kym if you have any questions or to let her know if you plan to join the class.  

Bethel Kids Department training - The Reach Hurting Kids Workshop is a four part video-
based workshop for volunteers to have the tools to help kids affected by trauma. Sunday, 
January 12, 2025 at noon. Lunch and childcare is provided. Anyone who volunteers with 
children in any department is encouraged to attend! This workshop is open to anyone who 
would like to attend. Please sign up with the QR code so we know how many people to 

expect. Sessions will be quarterly.  

Financial Peace University - New Class starts February 2 at 5:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. Kits are 

$65 each. Pastor Bob and Curtis Root will be facilitating the class. 

Membership Class - Starting Wednesday, January 8th from 6:00-8:00pm for 3 weeks. Sign up at the event 

table if you are interested in learning about the Nazarene Church. 

Stay Informed! - Have you been receiving our monthly e-mail newsletter? If not, please let the office know 

at bethel@bethelnazarene.org so we can add you in. 

Save the Date for Man Camp - February 7-9, 2025 at Trinity Pines Camp and Conference 
Center in Cascade, Idaho. We will have a special speaker, fun activities and fellowship time! 
The cost is $100 per person which includes 5 meals and lodging. Contact Pastor Josh or 

Pastor Derek with any questions. 

Bethel Christmas Card Station - available now through January 5th. Please remember 

to check the mailbox for your cards TODAY. 

2024 Contribution Reminder - Only those contributions actually received in the office by December 31 or 
postmarked by that date may be recorded as given during the 2024 tax year.  Please keep in mind that the 
office will be closed December 31. Checks received in the offering January 5 but back-dated into 
December are not considered 2024 contributions.  Bethel Church contribution statements will be emailed 
or made available by January 30, 2025. If you don’t get the email or if you need a printed copy of your 

statement, please contact Amy in the church office. 

Financial Update (3/1/24 - 12/30/24): 
Projected Income:  $946,000  Received:  $1,096,691  New Scent: $88,000 
World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $46,847 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Welcome Guests! 
If you are visiting with us today we would like to welcome you. 
Please stop by the Welcome Desk in the foyer for a special gift. 


